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22nd September 2023 

Our ref: OM/013/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Trent Bridge Swimming 

As mentioned in my previous letter, we have now secured 2 fun splash sessions at the Meres Leisure Centre, 

Grantham for Trent Bridge Class. The first session is Monday 25th September 2023 and the second session is 

Monday 9th October 2023.  

The session will have a high staff to pupil ratio and a swimming instructor as well the lifeguard.  

Pupils will travel to the leisure centre on a school minibus. 

Please send your child in with their swimming kits on the above dates. 

We are asking for a £2 contribution for each session. As we are a cashless school we ask that this payment is 

made via Parent Mail. 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact Miss Tambling, Trent Bridge Class Teacher, via 

your child’s school planner. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Oliver Maltby 

Assistant Headteacher  

mailto:enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk
http://www.ganf-cit.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@citacademies.co.uk
http://www.citacademies.co.uk/

